From: Carey, Robert L

To: Christian Spilker
Subject: Project update
Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 1:45:52 PM

Hello Christian,

| wanted to circle back. | found out this morning that we have been told we need to prepare a
briefing for RO and HQ regarding the overall picture for the set of multiple 404 projects
involving impacts to panthers we are currently evaluating. Larry has asked if we can please
finalize Bellmar and provide our comments back to the State BEFORE we hold that briefing
session. He is working with Catherine Phillips on this and will also ask Catherine if there is
someone in the RO who you could contact if you so desire. Either Catherine, or perhaps Mike
Oetker. | will let you know if | hear anything additional. Thank you.

Robert L. Carey

Manager, Division of Environmental Review
Florida Ecological Services Field Office
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

Gainesville, Florida

(530) 340-2496 Cell (Currently teleworking due to Covid 19 pandemic - please use this number)
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